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Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Trails Committee
2 messages

Jean Bressor <jean.bressor@mmuusd.org> Fri, May 15, 2020 at 2:36 PM
To: Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>, Callie Ewald <cewald8@gmail.com>

Hi Josh-
For the Monday night Selectboard meeting:
We recommend the following people be appointed to the Trails Committee:
Mike Donohue
Tyler Merritt
Ed Wells
Willie Lee
Ben Reller
Halle Harklau
Thanks-
Jean

-- 
Jean Bressor
Preschool Educator
Brewster-Pierce Memorial School
120 School Street
Huntington, VT 05462

This e-mail may contain information protected under the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA). If this e-
mail contains student information and you are not entitled to access such information under FERPA, please notify the
sender. Federal regulations require that you destroy this e-mail without reviewing it and you may not forward it to anyone. 

Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov> Fri, May 15, 2020 at 2:41 PM
To: Jean Bressor <jean.bressor@mmuusd.org>

Thanks.

Josh Arneson

Town Manager
Town of Richmond
P.O. Box 285
Richmond, VT  05477
(802) 434-5170
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